
Comment from Michael Kromer 

I have a 2007 Chevrolet Silverado and recently had a warning light come on the dash board. The 
light indicated something wrong with the air bag system in the truck. The dealership stated that there 
is a recall but no remedy as of yet. I am concerned because of the risks I take driving my family and I 
around in an unsafe vehicle. At any moment a wreck can occur and I want to know that I am in the 
safest vehicle possible. I would like a decision to be made that if a replacement needs to happen, 
then it should be initiated. I feel GM should put on notice for possible suit should a vehicle injury 
occur and the safety measures not perform as designed. Thank you.  

 


